
 

 

Welcome to Talavera 

Infant School 
 

Name ……………………. 

Class ……………………. 

 



Dear Parents, 

 

At Talavera Infant School, we work hard to help children 

settle in quickly, both socially and academically. 

 

As part of our induction process one of our Emotional 

Learning Support Assistants will meet with your child several 

times during their first few weeks to make sure they are 

settling in well. They will talk about their new class and 

friends and help them get to know our school. 

 

In the first session, they will fill in the first part of this booklet 

to share it with their teachers and parents. Part 2 is for you 

to complete at home and share your views alongside your 

child’s. 

 

Please return the booklet to school, via your child’s teacher. 

We will respond to your comments and queries where 

appropriate. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cook 

 

Talavera Infant School 



 

 

All about me… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Talavera Infant School 

At my last school I enjoyed learning about: 

 

 



Talavera Infant School 

These are some of the things I like about Talavera Infant 

School: 

 

 



Is there anything you don’t like or anything you would like us 

to help you with? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have any questions about Talavera Infant School? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Talavera Infant School 

Part 2 

Please complete these pages at home. 

 

How well do you feel that your child has settled in at Talavera Infant 

School? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you or your child have any concerns? 


